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My husband and I have been trying to have a child since 2018. We have each met 
with our own doctors and gone through a series of tests. I was referred to Boston IVF,
where we are meeting with our doctor in Maine to see what our options are. Neither 
one of our insurance covers fertility treatment like IVF and the medications. If IVF 
ends up being our only option to have a child, we may not be able to do it because we 
can't afford it.  The thought of not being able to have a child and start a family is very 
sad. It would be wonderful if insurance companies could cover part or all of the 
expenses of fertility treatment. 
Thank you,
Tracy 


